
 

Dear Parents,  

I regret to inform you that the Recorder Karate concert is 

going to be canceled this year. Unfortunately I will be out of town 

earlier than I anticipated being in my friend’s wedding. I am very sorry for the late 

notice as I know that the students and their families have been looking forward to 

the concert. I encourage you to sign your student up again next year if they are in 

3rd or 4th grade so they can continue with their current belt and be even further 

along for the concert next spring. Please let me know if you have any questions,  

-Samantha Kelly 
Music Teacher  
skelly@lps.k12.co.us 
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